
 

Thank you for the permission 

 

I would like to congratulate the gains achieved within the scope 
of cooperation to achieve a mine-free world, share 
Mozambique's experience, highlight that thanks to the support of 
international cooperation the country declared mine-free 

 

In the scope of assistance, the country has a coordination 
mechanism, the National Social Action Council, which has been 
fundamental in sharing updated information on sectoral activities 
and financial resources available in the actions developed. It is 
important to continue with cooperation efforts so that actions are 
effective in assisting mine victims. 

 

This mechanism is made up of government institutions, civil 
society, the private sector as well as cooperation partners who 
have provided technical and financial assistance in different 
programs, and it is also necessary to improve the planning 
process so that it is more inclusive and technical approaches 
concerning removal of barriers that still affect people with 
disabilities and victims of mines. 

 

However, it is important to highlight the need to continue making 
efforts so that support continues to strengthen our actions and 
thus provide better assistance to victims. 


